
U.S. Department of Justice 

Office of Justice Programs 

Office for Civil Rights 

Woshin.~ton. D.C. 20531 

October 26, 20 12 

Linda Sawicki 
California Department of Justice 
1300 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re: Equai Employment Opponunity Plan for the California Department of Justice 

Dear Ms. Sawicki: 

The Office for Civil Rights, Office of Justice Programs has received the Equal Employment 
Opportunity Plan (EEOP) Short Form that you submitted on behalf of the California Department 
of Justice in accordance with the provisions of its current grant awards. Based on this 
submission, the California Department of Justice is in compliance with the Office for Civil 
Rights' Equal Employment Opportunity reporting requirement for this grant cycle. Your 
submission satisfies the EEOP requirement for any subsequent grants that the California 
Department of Justice receives from the Department of Justice for a two year period. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the Office for Civi l Rights at 
(202) 307-0690. 

Sincerely, 

Michael L. Alston 
Director 
Office for Civil Rights 




